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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376
8th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We write to inform you that a pupil in the year 5/6 class has recently been in contact with an individual who yesterday tested positive for Coronavirus.

As a precaution this pupil is now self-isolating for the required length of time and will access their education remotely from home.

We are sure you will join us in wishing their family well.

We will of course inform you should there be any further developments.

Best wishes,

Kelly and Duncan
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